Thursday, February 10, 2005
To Whom It May Concern:

I am very pleased to write this letter concerning JD Hall’s performances during the past
years. They have established an outstanding reputation with our patrons. | have attended
some of their shows and was pleased to see the positive response from their audiences.

The JD Hall Band 1s exceptional in their organization and preparation. Indeed they are all
very professional and cooperative. In short, it has been an all around pleasure to work
with them!

I can without hesitation recommend them for any casino or special event. If you have any
questions with respect to the JD Hall Band. please feel free to contact me at the number

stated below.

Nansy DiBemnardo

Cahulla Casino

Marketing and Entertainment Director
52702 Highway 371

PO Box 390854

Anza, CA 92539

951 763-1200 ext. 125



